
Welcome to worship 
at Dayboro Uniting Church and 

Mt Mee Community Church  

Easter Day 
5 April 2015 

08:30am Dayboro Holy Communion 
11:00  Mt Mee Holy Communion 
    Pastor Richard 



Next week at Dayboro Uniting Church: 
Friday 10:00 am Conversation Club 
Sunday 08:30am Pastor Dan  

Next week at Mt Mee`4:00pm Holy Communion 
     Revd Jeanette 

Trash and Treasure 
Please hold onto items for our Dayboro Day Trash and 
Treasure stall until Saturday 30th May. If you want Paul 
to pick up items just give him a call (3425 3220). The 
guidelines for items was printed in last week’s 
newsletter which can be found on our website. All the 
past newsletters are at: http://
www.dayborouca.com.au/newsletter.pdf 

The Casserole Bank needs you 
We have another new client for our meal support 
program. This time it is a family with three children 
including one micro-premature baby in RBH. The baby 
will be under close care at the RBH until at least July. 
This means lots of travel time for the mother and as a 
single income family on a very basic wage they need 
our help. This referral came from the Dayboro School. 
We need more casseroles. If you need advice about 
what to do, please ask Paul. 

Pew sheet, or if you prefer, Newsletter 
Do you dream of editing a major publication? Of 
deadlines and expense accounts and dramatic scoops? 
Me too. But while we wait for the call from the 
Chairperson of Vogue Magazine, how about preparing 
yourself for that new career by editing and producing 
our pew sheet? Talk to Richard. 

http://www.dayborouca.com.au/newsletter.pdf


Minister: Pastor Richard Lance 
Mobile  0447 447 945 
(dayborounitingchurch@fastmail.fm) 

Welfare Managers and Conversation Club: 
Ann Turner and Kay Murchie 3425 2864 

Treasurer:Jenny Brown 3425 1363 
Council Secretary: Margaret Breeze 
Chair of Church Council: Heather Lye 

Sunday Space: Leanne Marr 0438 212 736 

Casa Segura Cards Group: 
Allan and Joan Kilby  3425 1122 
 



Please refer all cases of  illness, hospitalisation or need 
to our Welfare Managers or Minister. 

Please direct requests for weddings, baptisms or 
funerals to our Minister. 

OFFERING TRENDS 31 MARCH 2015 

The offering from the fifth Sunday in March was not 
banked in that month.  This will increase the April 
offering balance. 

The average 2015 monthly offering continues to be 
well above the 2014 average offering.  This is a 
fantastic achievement! 

The General Funds are currently covering expenditure, 
and will also get a boost from Dayboro Day profits in 
May.  Thank you to all the congregation for your 
ongoing support.
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